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Following the April 13, 2022 OEB/IESO Joint Engagement session, the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) and the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) are seeking feedback from participants on the joint engagement in general as well as the updates to the list of cross-cutting issues presented.
The referenced presentations can be found on the DER Roadmap webpage.
Please provide feedback by May 11, 2022 to engagement@ieso.ca. Please use subject header: OEB/IESO Joint Engagement. To promote transparency, this feedback will be posted on the DER Roadmap webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender.  
The IESO and OEB will work to consider and incorporate comments as appropriate and post responses on the webpage.
Thank you for your contribution.
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	Are there any new potential cross-cutting issues related to DER integration that should be considered for collaboration between the OEB/IESO? 
	

	How well are the objectives of this joint engagement (i.e. to provide clarity on the topics being addressed by each organization, identify cross-cutting issues, and ensure IESO and OEB efforts are appropriately coordinated) being achieved?
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